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Blossi Wall/Ceiling

Assembly Instructions

Important! Before commencing installation work  disconnect 

the main cable from the power supply - remove fuse or turn 

switch to “OFF”!

1. Installation should be carried out in accordance with the 

local safety regulations.

2. The integrated LED must be replaced by a proffesional.

3. In order to prevent damage, please check walls for cables 

before drilling holes.

4. Please ensure that all electrical connections (even 

preassembled lamps) are screwed tightly or are fully 

inserted as good contact is essential for a long life-span 

at high currents. Please check for tight connections after 

changing or adjusting lamps. Screwed connections must 

be tightened after 20 minutes.

5. Please do not place objects on your system (e.g. for 

decorative purposes) if they were not delivered with the 

system.

6. The lamps get very hot when in use. Please allow lamps to 

cool down before touching.

7. Do not change lamps or spots when switched on.

8. System should not be enlarged with additional lamps.

9. Use of a dimmer is highly recommended. Dimmer must be 

compatible with type of bulb.

10. If the external flexible cable or cord of this luminaire 

is damaged, it shall be exclusively replaced by the 

manufacturer or his service agent or a similar qualified 

person in order to avoid a hazard.

11. The glass used for this lamp is hand-blown. Only 1st. 

quality has been chosen. Air bubbles and variations in 

thickness and colour is normal.

12. We reserve the right to make technical alterations.

Please keep these instructions.

Fitting: Integrated LED

Safety instructions
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Mount the mounting plate to the wall or ceiling. Please make sure it is 

fixated properly. 

Install the power cable by leading it into the cable connector.

NB: If you plan to use a dimmer please remove the condensator from the 

cable connector to avoid double resistance.

Secure the light fixture with the 3 screws.

Completed.
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Blossi Wall

Replace LED-module Instructions
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Important! Before commencing installation work  disconnect 

the main cable from the power supply - remove fuse or turn 

switch to “OFF”!

1. Installation should be carried out in accordance with the 

local safety regulations.

2. In order to prevent damage, please check walls for cables 

before drilling holes.

3. Please ensure that all electrical connections (even 

preassembled lamps) are screwed tightly or are fully 

inserted as good contact is essential for a long life-span 

at high currents. Please check for tight connections after 

changing or adjusting lamps. Screwed connections must 

be tightened after 20 minutes.

4. Please do not place objects on your system (e.g. for 

decorative purposes) if they were not delivered with the 

system.

5. The lamps get very hot when in use. Please allow lamps to 

cool down before touching.

6. Do not change lamps or spots when switched on.

7. System should not be enlarged with additional lamps.

8. Use of a dimmer is highly recommended. Dimmer must be 

compatible with type of bulb.

9. If the external flexible cable or cord of this luminaire 

is damaged, it shall be exclusively replaced by the 

manufacturer or his service agent or a similar qualified 

person in order to avoid a hazard.

10. The glass used for this lamp is hand-blown. Only 1st. 

quality has been chosen. Air bubbles and variations in 

thickness and colour is normal.

11. We reserve the right to make technical alterations.

Please keep these instructions.

Safety instructions
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NB: Please turn off the power 
for the lamp by removing the 
fuse or turn the main switch to 
OFF!

Screw off the LED-cup by 
turning counterclock-wise.

The LED-panel should hang in 
two wires. 

Be careful the diffuser and 
distance ring might fall when 
doing the next step. This should 
be avoided!

Press the diffuser, distance 
ring and LED-module over the 
threaded tube and secure it by 
screwing on the LED-cup. 

Completed.

Make sure the cable goes 
through the diffuser and 
distance ring. 

Press the cable into the cable 
terminal on the new LED-
module. Make sure the cable is 
attached. 

Do this for both cables.

By using a pointy object or a 
small screwdriver push in the 
cable terminal and pull the 
cable to release. 

Repeat for the other cable

LED-cup

LED-module


